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Weekly Newsletter 

18.06.21 

New Bolsover Primary 

School 

 Welcome to this week’s digital newsletter.  Today, Bolsover District School Sport Partnership have 

been working with us to film our contribution to the Partnership’s virtual dance show.  Pupils from all 
year groups have been involved and we look forward to seeing the final film when it has been edited. 

Due to the extension of the easing of Covid restrictions, some planned events are unable to take place 
or have been re-arranged.  We will notify you of any such instances as soon as they are confirmed. 

  

Attendance 
 Pupil attendance is expected to be at 

least 96% across the year.   

Whole school attendance this 
week was 93.6 % 

 Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

% 89.3 95.4 93.7 93.7 95.1 

No. 
Lates 

7 6 4 11 7 

 

School Lunch Menu  
Monday Change to the advertised menu today 

Pizza Baguette, diced potatoes, peas & beans 

Chocolate orange muffin 

Tuesday Roast beef, Yorkshire pudding, potatoes, 
cauliflower, carrots, gravy 

Fresh fruit platter with Greek and fruit yoghurts 

Wednesday Beef bolognaise pasta or lasagne, green beans, 
sweetcorn 

Crunchy biscuit 

Thursday 

 

Sausage Big Breakfast, potato wedges or hash 
browns, baked beans, peas 

Fruit jelly 

Friday Breaded fish fillet, chips, sweetcorn, broccoli 

Shortbread slice with orange wedges 

Yoghurt and fresh fruit served daily. Homemade bread served at 
least twice a week. 

 

Diary Dates 
Date Event 

21-25 June Book Fair 

 25 June, 2 
July 

Y6 groups to Pleasley Vale 

5 July Y3 & 4 Lea Green visit 

6 & 7 July  Y6 Netherthorpe School 
Induction 

7 July Y5 secondary school 
taster day trip 

CANCELLED 

12 July 

Changed to 
19 July 

Y6 Bolsover School 
Induction 

12-22 July Y6 Shirebrook School 
Induction 

16 July Annual reports emailed to 
parents & carers 

21 July Final day for pupils 

 
 

National pupil attendance information 

On 10th June national primary school attendance 
was 95.1%.  New Bolsover Primary School was 
0.6% lower at 94.5%.  Although still below the 

national average, the data does show an 
improvement from May 27th when the national 
average was 93.7% and the school figure was 

91.5%, which was 2.2% lower. 

 

Well done to Reception, Mr McDonnell’s class, 
Year 5 and 6 for good attendance this week. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 

We are holding an online book fair in conjunction with Bookworms.  If you use the 
code NBP21 all books will be £2.50 each and there will be no delivery charge. The 

code is valid from Monday.   Books purchased will be delivered to school and 
distributed from here. 

School Uniform 

 

If your child could bring a sunhat to school for the remainder of term it will help protect them 
from the sun on warmer days. 

Lost property will be put out for you to look through (after school on days when it isn’t raining).  
Any remaining items will be recycled at the end of term. 

 

For September 

If you wish to order school uniform with the logo, please do so by 30th June.  If you are purchasing new 
uniform from elsewhere, please remember that the school shirt or polo shirt is sky blue, not white.   

 

From September, we will keep a small stock of spare uniform.  If your child needs spare clothing, we 
will let you know we have provided this.  You will then have the option to either purchase the item, or 
wash and return it. 

 

 


